
CITY SECRETARY 

 

205 N. River Street Seguin, Texas 78155 www.seguintexas.gov 

  

 

September 14, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and City Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Central Texas Technology Center Board Appointment 

 

With the resignation of Tasha Montez (GRMC Representative) from the CTTC , Mr. Haynes with 

Guadalupe Regional Medical Center has requested that Josh Wilson, Wellness Center 

Director, be appointed to fill the unexpired term through December 31, 2023. 

 

The item will be on the September 19, 2023 agenda for your consideration and approval.  

Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 


